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Headteacher: Miss L Quinn
Chair of Governors: Councillor David Jones
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________

Our ref:  LQ/DMR

23rd October 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We would like to thank everyone for making the first half term successful in spite of the challenges posed by the Coronavirus pandemic.

As you are aware, a member of our school community tested positive for COVID-19 last week.  Firstly and most importantly, that person is fit and well and only experienced mild symptoms.  The precautions taken by school in light of this diagnosis have thus far been positive, with no transmission to anyone else within school.  This proves that the measures we have put in place are effective and we would like to thank everyone for playing their part in this.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The guidance for Covid-19 remains that if your child or a family member has any of the three main symptoms of COVID-19, do not send them into school.  The three main symptoms are: a high temperature, a new continuous cough or a loss or change to sense of smell or taste.

Monday 2nd November and Tuesday 3rd November are INSET days in school so we look forward to welcoming pupils back on Wednesday 4th November 2020.  We hope you all enjoy a well-earned break.

Yours faithfully,
[image: ]
Miss L Quinn
Headteacher



____________________________________________________________________________________________________
Designated Safeguarding Lead:    Miss L Quinn
Safeguarding Officer:                      Mrs S Shaw
Social Care Direct Tel:                     0845 8 503 503/
                                                             01924 303465
High Well School
Rookhill Road
Pontefract
WF8 2DD
01924 572100
Email:admin@highwell.org.uk
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